
 
 
Michael Wich, Chairperson 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Subject: Letter of Support for Steven McDaniel for the position of Secretary/Treasurer on the 
International Code Council Board of Directors 
 
April 5, 2024 
 
Dear Chairperson Wich,  
 

On behalf of the membership of the Finger Lakes Building Officials Association (FLBOA) of New 

York, we proudly endorse Steve McDaniel for the position of Secretary/Treasurer on the 
Internation Code Council Board of Directors.  The Finger Lakes Building Officials Association was 
formed in 1978 and serves Code Enforcement Officials in a nine-county area in Upstate New 
York. FLBOA is a proud to be a Chapter of the International Code Council. 

 

Steve is a proven leader in New York State, ICC Region IV and nationally in the development and 

advancement of building and fire safety codes and the code enforcement profession. His ability to 
foster collaboration, engage stakeholders, and drive consensus is truly commendable. He has a 
proven track record of successfully managing teams and projects and working with New York 
State Officials to further enhance the safety of New Yorkers through effective code development.  

Steve has been a member of FLBOA for nearly 30 years and was elected to be a member of our 

Board of Directors five years ago, a position he continues to hold.  We have benefited from his 
dedication to whatever task he undertakes and we are confident that he will provide the same 
level of dedication to the position of Secretary/Treasurer.   

Thank you for considering Mr. McDaniel for this position. I trust that you will give his application 
the utmost consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information or 
if I can be of further assistance.   

Respectfully, 

 

 
Eric C. Bradshaw, President 
Finger Lakes Building Officials Association 


